DrRAKE UNIVERSITY

DES MOINES 11(, IOWA

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS January 3, 1968
MATHEMATICS DEPARTMENT

Dear Colleague:

This is to remind you of the meeting of the Iowa Section of the
Mathematical Association of America to be held at Wartburg College
Waverly, Iowa, April 19, 1968, in conjunction with the Iowa Academy
of Science meeting. Those of you who wish to present a paper should
notify Chairman Charles M. Lindsay, Department of Mathematics,

Coe College, Cedar Rapids, Iowa, Early word to him concerning your
possible participation will be helpful to him in preparation of the
program. . Speakers are usually limited to about ten minutes and
expository papers are appropiate,

Professor Lindsay is considering the possibility of having a special
session on the latest SMSG recommendations concerning "Qualifications
for a College Faculty in Mathematics!". If you have any reactions,
please drop him a note,

Members of the Association are invited to join the Iowa Council
of Teachers of Mathematics, dues of $2.00 per year may be paid to
Frank Flickinger, Waverly, Iowa.

Student membership in the Mathematical Association of America is
encouraged, and if you know of students or colleagues who are inter-
ested in joining, I will be happy to furnish you with the application
forms,

Your early attention to the matters concerning the April meeting is
appreciated,

Sincerely yours,

B, E. Gillam
Secretary-Treasurer, Iowa Section
Mathematics Association of America




